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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 8:30 AM
To: 'lee miller'
Cc: J.R. Kelly
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores. Vero Beach--Electrical Power Supply

Good morning Mr. Miller, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-682 
 
From: lee miller [mailto:leeloism@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 7:33 PM 
To: Julie Imanuel Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Lisa Polak Edgar; Art Graham; Jimmy Patronis 
Cc: J.R. Kelly; Records Clerk 
Subject: Indian River Shoresvs. Vero Beach--Electrical Power Supply 
 
My wife and I have been residents of Indian River Shores for the past 28 years and over that time we have 
purchased our power requirements from Vero Beach under a very unfavorable contract that required us to 
pay a 30%% premium over FPL pricing.  Fortunately, that contract expires in November, 2016. 
 
Vero Beach is attempting to hold us and other Indian River Shores residents captive in perpetuity even 
though they no longer generate any electricity--they would  simply resell power purchased at wholesale to us 
at a confiscatory pricing. 
 
 
This approach is in total violation of the free market principles that have made the U.S. economy the greatest 
in the world and it should not stand!   
 
I hope the Commission frees Indian River Shores at the contract expiration to purchase electricity from the 
most economic and reliable supplier thereby rewarding our residents and FPL who have worked hard to 
become the lowest cost and most reliable supplier. 
 
Thank you for what I believe should be a favorable decision for Indian River Shores residents! 
 
Lee A. Miller 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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